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April 4, 2014 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Administrator 
 
Re:  Docket No. 14-035-T01 

Compliance Filing to Implement Order on Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed 
Changes to Electric Service Schedule 114 – Air Conditioner Direct Load Control 
Program (A/C-DLC) (Cool Keeper Program)  

  
Enclosed for filing are tariff revisions in compliance with the Commission’s Order dated April 4, 
2014 in Docket 14-035-T01 - In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Changes to 
Electric Service Schedule 114 – Air Conditioner Direct Load Control Program (A/C-DLC) (Cool 
Keeper Program).  
 
Pursuant to the requirements of Rule R746-405-2D, Rocky Mountain Power (the “Company”) 
states that the proposed tariff sheets do not constitute a violation of state law or commission rule.  
The Company will also provide an electronic version of this filing to psc@utah.gov.  Per the 
Commission Order, the effective date of the revision is April 6, 2014.   
 
Fourth Revision of Sheet No. B.1  Tariff Index 

First Revision of Sheet No. 114.1 Schedule 114 Air Conditioner Direct Load Control 
Program (A/C-DLC) (Cool Keeper 
Program) 

First Revision of Sheet No. 114.2 Schedule 114 Air Conditioner Direct Load Control 
Program (A/C-DLC) (Cool Keeper 
Program) 

First Revision of Sheet No. 114.3 Schedule 114 Air Conditioner Direct Load Control 
Program (A/C-DLC) (Cool Keeper 
Program) 
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First Revision of Sheet No. 114.4 Schedule 114 Air Conditioner Direct Load Control 

Program (A/C-DLC) (Cool Keeper 
Program)   

Original Sheet No. 114.5 Schedule 114 Air Conditioner Direct Load Control 
Program (A/C-DLC) (Cool Keeper 
Program) 

 
Tariff Sheet 114.4 has been revised from the language proposed in the March 7, 2014 advice 
filing which read, “If the Commercial customer has more than one climate control zone, they are 
not required to have all climate zones participate, however an entire climate zone must 
participate.” New language, proposed by the Office of Consumer Services, has been adopted and 
reads, “If the Commercial customer has more than one climate control zone, they are not 
required to have all climate zones participate, however all units used in cooling the participating 
climate zone must be Qualifying Equipment units and must be equipped with a Load Control 
Device and be available to respond to Program Dispatch Events.” 
 
Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for 
additional information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    lisa.romney@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
 Informal inquiries may be directed to Lisa Romney at (801) 220-4425. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathryn Hymas 
Vice-President, Finance and Demand Side Management 
 
Enclosures 
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